
December 17, 2018 
Correctionville, Iowa 

 
 
The River Valley Board of Education met in regular session on Monday, December 17, 2018 at 
6:01 p.m. in the High School BoardRoom.  Members present were: Gaylen Goettsch, Scott 
Knaack and Kristi Krager.  Absent were:  Deb Stevenson, Nicole Deeds.  There were no visitors. 
 
Motion by Goettsch, second by Krager to approve consent agenda consisting of minutes of 
November 12, 2018 regular meeting, November 19, 2018 and November 27, 2018 special 
meetings and audit of claims and business manager’s financial statements. Carried 3-0. 
 
The principal’s reports were given. 
 
Motion by Krager, second by Goettsch to approve the resignation of Natalie Kliegl as School 
Business Official.  Carried 3-0. 
 
Motion by Krager, second by Knaack to approve Shannon Goettsch as Teacher Associate at 
$8.00 per hour.  Carried 3-0. 
 
Motion to consider At-Risk/Dropout Prevention Plan was tabled until the next meeting. 
 
Motion by Goettsch, second by Krager to waive the first reading of the 800 Series of Board 
Policies and approve the policies that need to be updated and revised.  Carried 3-0. 
 
Motion by Krager, second by Goettsch to waive the first reading of the 900 Series of Board 
Policies and approve the policies which need to be updated and revised.  Carried 3-0. 
 
Motion by Goettsch, second by Krager to approve issuing a contract with Cherokee CSD to 
provide a School Business Official for six months at $5,000.00  Carried 3-0. 
 
Motion by Goettsch, second by Krager to adjourn at 7:20 p.m. Carried 3-0. 
 
 
 
 
_____________________________ _______________________ 
Board President Board Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 



December 17,2018 
 
 
The River Valley Board of Education met at 7:20 in the River Valley Board of Education room 
For a work session. Members present were:  Gaylen Goettsch, Scott Knaack and Kristi Krager. 
Absent were:  Deb Stevenson and Nicole Deeds.  
 
Motion by Krager, second by Goettsch to approve agenda. Carried 3-0. 
 
Some of the items that were discussed was the need to look at the track program and the 
possibility of restructuring the coaching staff.  Sharing opportunities with other schools was also 
discussed. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 8:25 p.m. 
 
 
 
___________________________ _______________________ 
Board President Board Secretary 


